PLANNING GROUP TO SPONSOR PUBLIC FORUM ON BROADBAND IN SOUTHWEST, NH

Forum is Thursday, September 27th at the Dublin Public Library
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT:

September 21, 2012



Tara Germond/Tim Murphy; 357-0557

(KEENE)  - The Southwest Region Planning Commission and Southwest Broadband Stakeholder Group will co-sponsor the Monadnock Region Broadband Forum on Thursday, September 27 at the Dublin Public Library.  The program will begin at 6:00 p.m. and is expected to end by 8:00 p.m.

This forum will be an opportunity for residents to share their thoughts on the current and future broadband needs of the Region and to identify potential barriers to meeting these needs.  Information generated at this forum will help inform and guide the Planning Commission’s multiyear effort to develop a regional broadband plan.  In addition to public discussion, Commission staff will provide an update on the work of the New Hampshire Broadband Mapping and Planning Program (NHMBPP).  NHBMPP is a multiyear effort to help communities assess their broadband needs, develop plans for obtaining improved and affordable broadband access, and to realize the opportunities available with broadband.  


Residents, municipal officials, community and business leaders, economic development stakeholders, educators, planners and other interested parties are encouraged to attend.  This event is free and open to the public.  Please contact, Tara Germond of Commission staff at (603) 357-0557 if you are interested in attending or need more information.
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